
 
 
 
NI CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN Q1 2005: postponement of release 
 
The publication of the 2005 Q1 NI Construction Bulletin has been postponed 

on 11/08/2005. It will now be published on 08/09/2005. 

 

The Department of Trade and Industry (DTI) has recently revised its Output 

Price Indices and these are applied to the Northern Ireland Construction 

series. The revisions to the output price indices have substantially revised the 

estimated values of construction output in Northern Ireland for 2001, 2002, 

2003 and 2004.  

 

The delay in the release of the publication is required whilst necessary 

revisions are made to previously published estimates of the value of 

construction output in Northern Ireland for 2001, 2002, 2003 and 2004.   

 


